
Sent: 01/April/2019 17:33 (BST)
To: envprotection@richmond.gov.uk
Subject: 19/0646/FUL - objection to planning application

Dear Sir/Madam,

I live at 5 Gould Road and I vehemently object to this proposed development primarily on 
the grounds of significant traffic generation during the construction phase, and further the 
increase in traffic once construction is complete. The increase in congestion, increase in 
pollution, and decreased ability to park will make local residents lives hell and must not be 
allowed to happen. This is an area with a large number of young families and this will affect 
the health and lifestyle of young and old alike. Furthermore, I also object on the grounds of 
the height of the development, which is out of character for the area and would result in 
appalling loss of privacy for current residents. Furthermore, I object on the grounds of a lack 
of parking once construction is complete with less than 1 space per unit and the inevitable 
impact this would have on local parking and congestion. Furthermore, I object on the basis 
that this development does not fit into the character of the area and shows no sign of 
benefitting the local community (no additional community space and no effort to truly open 
up the river Crane). This development must NOT be allowed to go ahead as it stands, and 
the concerns of residents MUST be taken into account.

Kind regards,

Henry Clive
5 Gould Road
TW2 6RN
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